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24th June 2016
 
RE:  Abortion Law Reform (Women's Right to Choose) Amendment Bill 2016
 and Inquiry into laws governing termination of pregnancy in Queensland.
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
We are writing in regards to the above mentioned issue as we constantly hear
 about the rights of the woman whilst very rarely do we hear of the rights of
 the child "hidden from view".  It is our purpose in this submission to bring to
 your attention our disgust at the horror of what is termed "women's
 choice" in our society.
 
I am not sure if you are familiar with the instruments required to carry out
 this procedure and I challenge you to investigate what tools of the trade are
 used by these hypocritical doctors who swore an oath to save lives at the
 beginning of their careers.  I challenge you to spend just a few minutes
 looking at images freely available and tell me if you consider abortion and
 ethical and humane act.
 
No one in their right mind would take a four month old child and suck it's
 limbs from it's torso and dispose of it in medical waste.  But that is the very
 thing that is allowed, nay, encouraged by society, just a few months prior to
 the child being born.  We tell women that they have the right to choose to
 kill their babies when they are in the womb yet the same act a few months
 later causes media outcry and carries a prison sentence!
 
This bill would continue to support this hidden horror and cause an increase in
 the number of children murdered each year.  We would not vote for any
 representative who supports this bill.
 
Rather than encouraging the mother to kill their unborn child we should
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 extend support and counselling for expectant mothers and provide better
 support services for those who find themselves in an unwanted situation.
There could and should be more mother and baby facilities available for
 younger girls who face this predicament alone.  This opens up a whole new ball
 game such as the adoption laws....but we will keep to the point of this
 proposed submission.
 
We have witnessed one of the problems that arises from abortion; that being
 the long term consequences suffered by the mother who has undergone this
 procedure.  (not to mention the person that never got a chance to live a full
 life).  It is our opinion that many go into the abortion clinic unaware of the
 reality of what they are doing and are focussing on their immediate,
 overwhelming situation and not the long term outcome.
 
In summary, we very much oppose the "Abortion Law Reform (Women's Right
 to Choose) Amendment Bill 2016 and Inquiry into laws governing termination
 of pregnancy in Queensland".
 
Yours sincerely,
 
 
 
Karol and Victoria Winiarski  
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